4
& ST. BASIL

Catholic Elementary School

June 7, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In the interest of community safety and to best ensure the safety of our students, the Brantford Police
Service has provided us with information about the report of an incident in the area of a neighbouring
school.

On Monday, June 6, 2016 at approximately 4:55 p.m., three primary school students who were at the after-
school program at Ryerson Heights School on Dowdon Ave, observed a man outside of the school fence line
acting in a suspicious manner. The man was described as holding a sharp object in his hand, which possibly
was a knife. The man was reported to have had blood on his hand. The man did not approach the students,
however made some negative comments to them before walking away from the area.

The man was described as white, 40-50 years old, with a bald head and wearing a black t-shirt.

Police are continuing in their investigation. Anyone who has information regarding the potential identity of
the man or may have witnessed the event is urged to contact Detective Laureen Bird of the Child Abuse and
Sexual Assault Unit at 519-756-0113 ext 3001.

To help ensure the safety of our students, please talk to your child about what to do if a ‘stranger’ or
‘strangers’ approach them for any reason.

Sincerely,

Lisa Kuyper
Principal

365 Blackburn Drive, Brantford, ON N3T 0G5 May the blessing of faith and truth always be ours.
Tel: 519.752.4111  bbas.bhncdsb.ca



